
Town of Eustis  

Selectmen’s Meeting 

March 8, 2022 

 
Present: Steve St. Jean, Amanda Brochu, Justin Wyman, Jeff Lecander 

Attending: Rachel Williams, Tina O’Donnell, Kirk Williams, Bruce Wyman, 

Tony Lojas, & Andy Brann 

6pm Steve opened the meeting and welcomed all those in attendance.  

Jeff made a motion to accept the minutes from the meeting on 2/22/22 Steve 

2nd Jeff, Steve, Amanda, & Justin in favor. Motion passed 

The board discussed Coplin wanting the Town to preform Clerk Duties in 

our Office for them. We will invite them back to our meeting on 3/22/2022. 

Wendy would like to have a little library outside of the library to allow 

people to get books all the time.  The board agrees that will be a great 

addition. 

The Town of Eustis was left $5000.00 form Frederic Randell. Steve made a 

motion to accept the $5000.00 now and to discuss the use of it later. Amanda 

2nd Steve, Jeff, Justin, & Amanda in favor. Motion Passed 

There was a little discussion from Bruce Wyman about a few things and the 

way they are worded in the Town Report.  

Andy Spoke about the Ridge Road and the ice build up on the road. Kirk has 

salted it and are working on the issue. 

All Little League questions should be directed to Cal Ripken  

Steve made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Amanda 2nd Jeff, Justin, 

Amanda, & Steve in favor. Motion Passed. 

All Town and Water Dept warrants signed 

This meeting was recorded. 



 

 


